Date

Senator or Representative __________
Capitol address
St. Paul, MN  55155


Dear Senator/Representative [lastname]

As you are aware, our program serves about ____ people with disabilities in the community and relies heavily on state and federal funds to provide valuable services to this population.  So many families are grateful for what we do and stay in close contact with our operation.  
We would be thrilled to have you out for a visit sometime this summer.  Many who tour our facility are really surprised by what we do.  They also comment about the satisfaction they witness from the people with disabilities we serve.
Minnesota has a long tradition of caring for people with disabilities, and your work at the Capitol helps us to keep that history going.  Thank you.




Sincerely,

Name
Title
Provider name
Address with Zip code
Phone, email address


Date

Senator or Representative __________
Capitol address
St. Paul, MN  55155


Dear Senator/Representative [lastname]

We were thrilled to see more than 1,000 people show up in the Capitol Rotunda this session to support services for people with disabilities.  Thank you for standing with us.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As program service providers, we often hear from parents of people with disabilities about the value of our services.  We are also keenly aware that the legislature determines the funding that is allotted for much of our work.  So many in our industry love what they do, and do it for less than competitive market wages.
We appreciate your support for those services, and for the direct support professionals who are the backbone of what we do.  They know, and we know, where you stand.
Please know that you are welcome to schedule a time to come out and meet the people you represent at our facility.  We would be thrilled to have you.


Sincerely,

Name
Title
Provider name
Address with Zip code
Phone, email address


Date

Senator or Representative __________
Capitol address
St. Paul, MN  55155


Dear Senator/Representative [lastname]

Now that the high drama of the 2017 legislative session has passed, it’s high time for us to express our thanks to those who have supported services for people with disabilities.  As service providers, we have invested so much of our lives to better the lives of others, and we rely on the legislature’s support to keep that work going.
Thank you for standing with us, and with the families that benefit from our important work.  We don’t often express how critical that work is, but let me say that there are many people out there who are living lives with greater dignity and satisfaction because of what we do.
What you do directly impacts us, and those families.  Knowing this, would you be willing to pay us a visit in the near future?  It would be great for you to meet some of the individuals we serve and hear directly about the issues that are important to them.
Please let us know when you can come and, again, thank you for your continued advocacy for people with disabilities.


Sincerely,

Name
Title
Provider name
Address with Zip code
Phone, email address


